
Paul Baglole - 
The Gemini Screen Printing & Embroidery 

Volunteer of the Year 

The Gemini Screen Printing & Embroidery Volunteer of the Year 
award for 2011 is presented to a very deserving winner … Paul 
Baglole. 

In addition to being an excellent runner … Paul Baglole is an 
active volunteer with the Club.   

Paul is the race director for two 
of our runs.  The PEI Parks Trail 
Run, and the Desmond Baglole 
Scenic Road Run.  The later, 
named in memory of his father, 
has become a favorite of many 
runners for several reason … 
it’s tough, it has beautiful 
scenery, and there are 
delicious cookies waiting at the 
finish line (Thanks Pam!!).  At 

both races, Paul’s professionalism is 
evident.  The races are measured 
accurately, they are well marked 
and supplied, and he has worked 
hard to drum up some of the best 
draw prizes around from his 
sponsors. 



Paul has also been the 
Queens County 
representative on the 
RoadRunner Executive for 
many years and has 
volunteered his skills when 
needed. As an example, 
when new Caution signs 
were needed this past 
year.  Paul took on this 
project, designing the signs 
and using his contacts to 
get the signs made.  He 
and Pam then graciously 
covered the cost of the signs for the Club. 

Paul, it gives us great pleasure to award to you the 2011 Gemini 
Screen Printing and Embroidery Volunteer of the Year Award! 
Congratulations Paul! 

 


